
Direct referral to the Board of Parks, Recreation and Cultural Services from the City Administrator on 
behalf of Salmon Unlimited requesting use of a portion of the 5th St. boat launch parking lot from July 7th 
through July 19th to provide entertainment during the Salmon Unlimited fishing contest. 
 


